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PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP REPORT MARCH 2012
I am pleased to say that the Bloomfield Medical Centre Patient Participation Group is now well established with eight members attending meetings which are likely to be held monthly.  At present there is a meeting every two weeks while the initial work in setting up the group is being done.  It would be ideal to have a few more members and are hoping to have a representative from all aspects of the practice population.  As such there are some groups that we would be particularly keen to have representation from and if you feel you could give a small amount of your time to this group please give your name in to reception.

The group elected Mrs Spencer-Hughes as Chair Person and quickly developed a patient questionnaire.  This was handed out by the members of the group in the waiting room over a one week period and the response was excellent, getting over three hundred completed forms.  This has led to an action plan.  The first changes include the practice offering telephone consultations which can be pre-booked, the organisation of patient education events to be held in the surgery as well as some information regarding how patients would prefer to be contacted with news from the practice.  

The practice website has been completely revamped.  Thank you to Catherine Harvey for all her work on this.  There is now to be a suggestion box in the waiting area and we would encourage patients to use this with suggestions that they might have to improve the patient pathway through the practice.  There is also to be a notice board in the waiting area to be used by the patient forum to disseminate information.

While it is early days, it is already evident that the Patient Participation Group would be a very useful addition to Bloomfield Medical Centre. 
